
Item 6g - Exhibit 3: Letters of Support





                         Surfrider Foundation 

Ventura County Chapter 
PO Box 1028, Ventura, CA 93002   

 

July 9, 2018 
 
John Laird, Chair 
 California Ocean Protection Council 
 1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311, 
 Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 RE: Surfers’ Point Managed Shoreline Retreat Project 
 
 
Dear Chair Laird: 
 
I am writing in support of BEACON’s request for Proposition 1 grant funding from the Ocean 
Protection Council to complete final planning, design, and engineering for the second phase of 
the Surfers’ Point Living Shoreline and Managed Retreat Project.  
 
The Surfrider Foundation has been working closely with the other project partners since 1995 
on the Surfers Point Managed Shoreline Retreat Project.  Phase 1 of the project was constructed 
in 2010-2011 and has become a national model for shoreline management in response to 
coastal erosion and sea level rise.  With the successful implementation of the first phase, the 
stakeholders now endeavor to complete the project to realize full project benefits.  
 
Grant funding from the Ocean Protection Council is essential to timely project completion. 
Thank you for your consideration of grant funding of this project that is of state and national 
importance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
A. Paul Jenkin 
Ventura Campaign Coordinator 
Surfrider Foundation 
(805) 205-4953  pjenkin@surfrider.org 
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